
 

 

 

NOTICE TO THE GENERAL PUBLIC 

This is to inform the general public that Bank of Tanzania has issued a 

license to Export-Import Bank of Korea to open and operate a 

Representative Office in Tanzania.The license permits Export-Import Bank of 

Korea to carry out the functions of a representative office and does not 

allow the Representative Office to carry out banking business in Tanzania. 

The Representative Office is located at IT Plaza Building, Ohio Street, Dar es 

Salaam. 
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